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This Week
Free School Meals: Applications for free school meals are now handled online. If you 

think that your child might be entitled to them, please enter your postcode on the 

website to begin your application. The link is:  www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

Raffle Prize Donation: We would like to say a big thank you to Inspire Dance Academy, 

who have donated vouchers for free dance classes as a prize for our PTFA’s Christmas 

Raffle. If you know a business who might like to support our fundraising work, please 

ask them to contact Pip via the school office.

Christmas Jumper Day: In a change to the previously published date, we will now be 

celebrating Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 8th December. This event is to raise 

money for the charity Save the Children. Everyone is invited to wear a festive jumper 

on the day and to make a donation of £2. Donations can be sent in to school as usual, or 

paid via this link, which has been set up by our Operations Manager Pip Allen:

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/pip-allen-christmas-jumper-

day

Children in Need
We have planned lots of SPOT-tacular fun for Children in Need today and will share details of 

what we get up to in next week’s Newsround video, as well as on our website and Facebook page. 

To help build the excitement, this week we’ve been talking about Pudsey Bear instead of our 

usual Yoimojis.

Letters Home
Trailblazers Class: Christmas Hollywood Bowl trip letter and consent form (sent home in bags)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Sophia J, Sailors - Fantastic progress in her self care routines

Ella, Trailblazers - Fantastic “Maafa” poem

Amelia, Trailblazers - Raising lots of money in her sponsored walk

http://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


Building Work
The builders have been very busy refurbishing our Primary Classrooms and installing our new 

accessible trampoline. Here are some photographs of the work in progress. You can also see weekly 

updates on the work in our Newsround videos on the school website and Facebook page.
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